PARENT/CARER NEWSLETTER

SUMMER 1: 2012

DROP IN SESSION Come and share a coffee and a chat with other parent/carers EVERY WEDNESDAY MORNING @10AM ALL WELCOME

JUBILEE CELEBRATION Everyone had a fantastic jubilee celebration yesterday. Our dining room took on a 1950's feel with a tea fit for a Queen!! We were honoured to welcome the Mayor and Mayoress for part of the afternoon, who-joined in with the outside fun and games with the children. A lively disco in the hall completed the celebration

STAFF INSET DAY With the recent Government agenda in mind staff recently attended a very useful day on awareness raising around the development of early reading skills. This will be helpful to ensure we provide the very best opportunities for children to develop skills at their own level within this

TERM DATES:

THE SCHOOL FINISHES FOR
HALF TERM HOLIDAY TODAY

SCHOOL OPENS AGAIN ON
MONDAY JUNE 11TH
WISHING EVERYONE A
LOVELY JUBILEE WEEKEND

PARENT/FAMILY /CARERS COURSES

We have a number of courses running over the next half term. If you haven't received your leaflet please let us know

GOVERNOR VACANCY

CALLING ALL PARENT/CARERS

WE STILL HAVE A VACANCY FOR
A PARENT ON OUR GOVERING
BODY. CONTACT SCHOOL FOR
MORE INFORMATION

OLYMPIC TORCH RELAY On Tuesday June 12th all the

On Tuesday June 12th all the children from Sunningdale will be taking part in a Citywide school torch relay which replicates the current national re-

<u>lay.</u>

We have made our own special torches and will be walking/running to Sandhill View



Sunningdale School

HYDRO POOL

We have now completed making the final choices for the fitting and fitments for the pool and all being well contractors should be on site by July for an October opening.

We continue to be
extremely well supported
in our on going fund
raising and a big thank
you to all of you who
supported Rachel and
Celia in their runs at the
beginning of May.

We are waiting to confirm the final total when all monies are received.

SUMMER FAYRE

We are hosting our annual summer fayre on JULY

All contributions gratefully received and anyone willing to spare some time to help please contact school.

We would love to see as many of you as possible

WE WELCOME BACK DIANE LAWTON WHO HAS JUST RE-TURNED FROM MATERNITY